
IMPORTANT UPDATE 

Dear Southwestern Grand Participants, 

Thank you for planning to attend the Southwestern Grand.  Please see information on ammunition 
availability below. 

Ammunition Availability Update: 

Earlier in the year we were notified by multiple vendors that we will not receive our scheduled 
ammunition order as early as planned.  Based on this information we strongly advise bringing your own 
ammunition to the tournament.  Bringing your own is the only way to guarantee you will have the exact 
ammunition you want to shoot. 

For participants flying to the Southwestern Grand, we advise shipping your ammunition.  UPS guidelines 
for shipping can be viewed here: UPS Guidelines (See Shipping Ammunition).  Ammunition should be 
sent to the participant’s name and reference event.  The mailing address is 5931 Roft Road, San 
Antonio, TX 78253.  We will receive shipments and store in the ammo building for you to pick up upon 
your arrival. 

If you must purchase ammunition at the tournament, please be aware that manufacture and load 
selection is very limited.  We want to reiterate we do not have enough ammunition for everyone to 
purchase.  All ammunition purchases will be limited to program targets only.  Verification of event entry 
will be required to purchase ammunition.  No practice ammunition will be sold at the event.  Shoot off 
ammunition will be sold one (1) box at a time. 

We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your understanding of the need for this policy 
during this time of limited ammunition. 

 Contact:  Royce Graff
   210-688-3371 x 240
   rgraff@nssa-nsca.com

https://www.ups.com/us/en/help-center/packaging-and-supplies/special-care-shipments/hazardous-materials/49-cfr-examples.page?

